
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Date:   November 24, 2015 
Contact:  Rachel Ross 
  (530) 528-1103 
 

Treated wood waste now accepted at the Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill 

 

The Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill is now accepting treated wood waste, such as pressure treated 

wood, from Tehama County residents and businesses at a rate of $136.25 per ton (minimum fee of 

$2.73 for up to 40 lbs.). Treated wood waste must be self-hauled to the landfill, not placed in residential 

or commercial garbage service containers for pickup. When bringing your treated wood waste to the 

landfill, please remember to segregate the wood from the rest of your load and inform the scale house 

attendant that you will be dropping off treated wood waste. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact the Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill at (530) 528-1102.  


